
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

St. John's C. of E. 
Primary School 

Weekly School News! 
 25th April 2025 
 

www.abramsaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk 

Be Ready  Be Respectful  Be Safe 

    Follow us on: 
           @StJohnsAbram     St. John’s C. of E. Primary School, Abram 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Monday 5th May – Early Bank Holiday 

Monday 12th- Friday 16th May – KS2 SATs 
Monday 19th May-Friday 23rd May – Walk to School Week (TBC) 

Monday 26th - Friday 30th May – Half Term 
 

Welcome Back! 
Welcome back. We hope you all had a fantastic Easter break. The 

children are settling back into school nicely and we are looking 
forward to a very exciting and busy half term. 

 
We would like to inform you of some new staff we have starting with us 

this term. Joining our St John’s family are, Mrs Smith, who is our new 
Assistant Head Teacher and SEND Lead Teacher and Miss Rigby who 

has joined us an Early Years Practitioner. We would also like to 
welcome back Miss Colwill, who will be covering Mrs Matikutire in Year 

2 when she leaves to start her maternity.  
 

 

http://www.abramsaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

You are the light that gives light to the world 
Matthew 5:14 

Celebrating Success 

Learning Legends 

Attendance Matters 
Your role as a parent/carer is to ensure your child attends school daily and on time. 

Those who turn up run the world! 
Attending school every day = 100% attendance = Zero learning lost 

Make every minute of learning count! 

 

Learning Legends 
Reception - Indianna 
Year 1 – Ivy 
Year 1/2 – Jonathan 
Year 2 - Daisy 
Year 3 – Giavanna 
Year 3/4 - Lucius 
Year 4 - Aaron 
Year 5 – Archie 
Year 5/6 - Harvey 
Year 6 - Broden 

 

Attendance Winners 
Year 5/6 Maizy and Year 1/2 

Daniel. 

 



 
 

 

Friendship   Hope    Respect    Trust 

Learning in Action  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RECEPTION 

 
This week Reception have been reading the book 'Clean Up'. They have enjoyed learning all about 
how to look after their environment and keep animals safe. Following this the children took part in a 
litter pick around school. In maths, we have been learning about 3D shapes. The children have loved 
creating different buildings and towers describing which shapes they have used for each element. 
 
 
 
 

 

New Arrival 
 

We would like to announce that Mrs Layhe, Year 5/6 
teacher has given birth to a beautiful baby boy. 

Congratluations! 

Announcements 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 Community Events 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Services in Church 
 

 

Weekly Events in Church 
 

1st & 3rd Sunday of each month- Holy Communion, 10am 
 

2nd & 4th Sunday of each month- Morning Prayer, 10am 
 

Each Wednesday- Morning Prayer, 9.30am 
 

 

Abram Parish Church 


